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Serge <skhorouj i@gmail.com>
Sunday, January 24, 2010 7:13 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Secretary

I strongly oppose your proposed regulations regarding leverage levels in retail Forex trading.

First were restriction on hedging, now restriction on leveraging. What is next, mister Secretary? Will
you ban retail Forex trading altogether?

My belief is that I and every trader should be given the freedom and right to choose the amount of
leverage that is appropriate for their individual desired risk.
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